
EXECUTIVE 
Communications 

Press Release 

  

 
 

 
 
Date:  

 
02/10/2023 

City of Monroe and Manning Architecture Host 
Recreation Center Presentation 

 
(Monroe, LA) Please join the City of Monroe and Manning Architecture as we host a 
progress update on the City’s recreation center plans. 
 
There are two opportunities to catch our presentation. We’re meeting Thursday, February 
16, 2023, at 12:00 p.m. and again at 5:00 p.m. at the Harvey Benoit Recreation Center 
located at 1700 Oaklawn Drive in Monroe. 
 
This is an opportunity for the media and the public to attend and learn more about the 
recreation center plans and ask questions. 
 
Please share with your audience. 

Thank you! 

Best, 
 

Michelli Martin  

Media Relations Director 
michelli.martin@ci.monroe.la.us 
318-372-7640 
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